
 

Memo No.: FLISGS0211PA004FM Date: 11.06.2024 
 

Submission of Student's Blood Group Information / Blood Test Arrangement 

 

Respected Parents/Gurdians, 

  

 We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the well-being and safety 

of our students, we are requesting all parents/guardians of Future Leaders International School to provide their 

child's blood group information. 

Alternatively, we have organized a blood test session today 13.06.2024 at the school premises. This test will 

help us maintain accurate health records and provide timely medical assistance if necessary. 

Details of the blood test session: 

Date: 13.06.2024 

Time: 10 am 

Location: School 

Your prompt cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated as it contributes to the safety and welfare of all 

our students. For any inquiries or concerns regarding this notice, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Shaheda Ara 

Frontdesk Manager 

Future Leaders International School 

Contact No.: +91 9932442243 

Email: frontdesk@flisindia.com 
 


